
Newsletter for Parents and Carers:   15/03/19 

We are supporting  
National Down Syn-
drome Day on Thurs-
day 21st March. Come 
to school wearing odd 
socks. We are all 
unique!  

9 of our Year 5 children have gone Skiing 
in France with Miss Guthrie and Mrs Rodg-
erson. They are having a fantastic time 
learning new skills, skiing, bum boarding, 
tobogganing and meeting new people. 
They will be really tired when they get back 
on Saturday after a jam packed week of 

Year 1 and 2 enjoyed a HiiT style workout on the yard be-
fore going back in for afternoon lessons on Tuesday. The 
children pushed themselves and had huge smiles on their 
faces the whole time! We believe that a healthy lifestyle 
will ensure the children can work to their full potential in 
school!  

World Book Day 2019 

There are no nuts 

or nut products 

allowed in school 

due to children’s 

allergies so please 

do not send any in 

their packed 



Diary Dates 
 
Wednesday, 20th March, 2019  Y3 That History Bloke 
Wednesday, 20th March, 2019  Reception Forest Schools 
Thursday, 21st March, 2019   Nursery Forest Schools 
Friday, 22nd March, 2019   Lion the Witch and the Wardrobe Production 
Monday, 25th March, 2019   Y1 & Y2 Handwriting Session 9—9.30am 
Monday, 25th March, 2019   Y1 & Y2 Book Look 9.30—11am 
Tuesday, 26th March, 2019   Y5 & Y6 Handwriting Session 9—9.30am 
Tuesday, 26th March 2019   Y5 & Y6 Book Look 9.30—11am 
Wednesday, 27th March, 2019  Y3 & Y4 Handwriting Session 9—9.30am 
Wednesday, 27th March 2019  Y3 & Y4 Book Look 9.30—11am 
* Please note change of dates for Year 3 to Year 6 from previous newsletters 
Wednesday, 27th March, 2019  Reception Forest Schools 
Thursday, 28th March, 2019   Reception Parent Consultations 
Thursday, 28th March, 2019   G&T Able Maths Day Y3/Y4 
Monday, 1st April, 2019   Art Week 
Wednesday, 3rd April, 2019   Reception Forest Schools 
Thursday, 4th April, 2019   Easter Eggs in School for Competition 
Friday, 5th April, 2019    Y4 @ Segedunum 
Friday, 5th April, 2019    Easter Eggs go home  
Friday, 5th April 2019    Break up for Easter 
 
Tuesday, 23rd April, 2019   Return to school    

 

Possible Future dates to look out for: 
Y5 & Y6 High Borrans, 23—27th September 2019 
Y3, Y4 & Y5 Robinwood, 22nd to 24th January 2020 
Y5 French Ski Trip, March 2020 
Please note: We are not going to Amsterdam with DFDS this year, hopefully this is 
going to be a trip held every other year so next trip possibly 2020 

Attendance  
Reminder! This half term we are offering all the children Reception to Year 

6 the chance to be entered into the attendance prize draw. To be entered in 
the draw children will need to be in school every day from Monday, 11th 

March to Thursday, 4th April to win a basket of Easter Treats!  
Keep up the good work. 

 


